Principal: Lesley Mills

www.tabulam-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

tabulam-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Ph: 02/66 661 219 Fax: 02/66 661 357







K/1 & 2/3
enjoyed the
Robotics Workshop













Principal: Lesley Mills

www.tabulam-p.schools.nsw.edu.au

tabulam-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Ph: 02/66 661 219 Fax: 02/66 661 357

Dear Parents, Carers, Students and Community Members,

Welcome to week 9. Our **Annual Presentation Assembly** will take place **tomorrow 5**th **December at 10am at Tabulam Hall.** Everyone is welcome to help us celebrate the achievements of Tabulam Public School students for 2017.

Students had a great day learning about Robotics and Coding last Friday when the Games and Gadgets van came to visit. Everyone was very engaged and interested in building and controlling their own robots and learning about healthy technology use. The school funds supported this activity at \$14 per child.

Intensive swimming lessons were completed by the Year 4/5/6 class; students across the school successfully completed their stage swimming assessments. Thank you to the teachers involved and to Nan Carm for driving the bus each day.

Year 4/5/6 students have been doing some wonderful learning around our 'Learning for the Future through Wahlubal Culture' project. The class have produced 2 beautiful books which we are going to publish and put into our Wahlubal Culture and History centre. All classes are producing resources for the centre and students are very engaged in their learning.

Our **Year 6 Graduation Dinner** will take place on **Wednesday 6**th

December at Casino RSM at 6:30pm. Adult tickets are **\$27.00** and need to be purchased at the office.

Students will take part in our Maths Competition finals on Monday 11th December at 2:30pm, everyone is welcome to attend to see who our maths champions will be.

This year for **Christmas** we are trialling a **gift giving program at school in Year 2/3** to give students the pleasure of giving to another. **All students in 2/3 need to bring \$5 for the gift** and then they will draw a name out of a hat and select a gift from that person's **wish list**. Notes were sent home last week. Could you please return **notes** and **money** by this **Wednesday**.

Christmas tree will be on Tuesday12th December. Please see attached note.

Volunteers who assist in the Canteen are invited to an afternoon tea on Wednesday 13th December at 2.30pm as thanks for their help. See attached flyer.

Students 'Caught Being Good Learners' for last week were: K/1;
Jyharla for good reading, Year 2/3;
Gracie Martin for trying her best in her learning and Year 4/5/6; Thomas Harkin for being respectful and following school rules.
Congratulations to all students for being a responsible learner.

<u>Principal:</u> Lesley Mills <u>www.tabulam-p.schools.nsw.edu.au</u> tabulam-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Fax: 02/66 661 357

Ph: 02/66 661 219

The following students are on **GOLD** for Being Safe, Being Responsible, Being Respectful, Being a Learner:-

K/1 – Kiziyah Roberts-Walker, Jyharla Collins, Monique Miller, Dellzaliah Adams, Sophia Hippi, Izaiah Ward.

Year 2/3 – Gracie Martin, Indigo Noyce, Leanita Hickling, JG, Danial Khelloul, Shaileigh Avery, Ponjum Ward, Annabelle Johnson-Brady, Andre Avery, Shakylah McGrady

Year 4/5/6 – Phoenix Noyce, Thomas Harkin, Albert Avery, Pierre Hippi, Oscar Martin, Kaden Khelloul, August Avery-Robinson, Dellmay Simon, Anne-Maree Avery, Amber Avery, Kendita Avery-Robinson, Bing Williams. Have a great week!

Lesley Mills

Principal

P & C Christmas Hamper

The P & C Christmas Hamper Raffle will be drawn at the Christmas Tree Dance on Tuesday 12th December. **Donations** of **non-perishable goods** would be appreciated and can be left at the **office**. If you sold any tickets that were attached to the newsletter last week please return them along with the money. There are more tickets available from the office. Cost – 1 for \$2 or 3 for \$5.

Christmas Tree/Dance & Carols

Night (\$6 per child)

would like my child/children
who is/are enrolled at Tabulam School to receive a gift from Santa.
Signed:
Parent/Carer
I would also like my child who is enrolled at Tabulam Pre-School to receive a gift from Santa.
Signed:
Parent/Carer \$

<u>Principal:</u> Lesley Mills <u>www.tabulam-p.schools.nsw.edu.au</u> tabulam-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au Ph: 02/66 661 219 Fax: 02/66 661 357



2/3 have created their dream houses. They have used their imaginations to build mansions, tree houses, cat houses and pokemon homes.











PLEASE COME AND JOIN U.S FOR

AFTERNOON TEA ON

WEDNESDAY 13TH DECEMBER (2.30pm)

SO TEACHERS & STUDENTS OF

TABULAM PUBLIC SCHOOL

CAN SAY.....



